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Hello, 

 

I have voted by mail my entire life here in Oregon. Given the level of uncertainty and 

lack of transparency, I believe we need to return to in-person, verifiable voting. I’m 

not certain if this measure will be the perfect format, but in order to restore faith in our 

institutions I believe it is necessary. 

 

Respectfully, 

Sean Worl 


